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MEET DETAILS 

BMC International Winter Climbing Meet 2014 

26 January – 2 February 

Glenmore Lodge, Aviemore, Scotland 

 
OVERVIEW 
The BMC International Winter Meet 2014 will be held at Glenmore Lodge in the heart of the 
Cairngorms.  As an international guest you will be paired with UK host climbers who will 
take you out during the days and show you the full delights of Scottish winter climbing.  
There will be presentations on most of the evenings. 
 
EXPERIENCE 
To take part in this event climbers need to have experience of climbing routes in winter 
conditions (using ice axes and crampons) using leader placed protection. 
 
VENUE & DATES 

 Venue – Glenmore Lodge, Aviemore, Scotland, PH22 1QU.   

 Sunday 26 January to Sunday 2 February 2014. 

 Arrival evening is Sunday 26 January (no climbing on this day).   

 Departure day is Sunday 2 February (no climbing on this day).   
 
TRAVEL & ACCOMMODATION 

 Representatives are responsible for making their own travel arrangements to the UK. 

 Accommodation will be shared rooms at Glenmore Lodge (bedding and towels 
provided) with all meals. 

 
COST 
The event is highly subsidised by the BMC and there will be a nominal fee of £140/person 
to help offset the cost.  The £140 fee includes all meals and accommodation. 
 
HOW TO APPLY 

 Federations please complete the online form by 27 September 
https://webforms.thebmc.co.uk/events/bmc-international-meets/federation-application-
form-bmc-international-winter-meet-2014  

 Federations are invited to send a maximum of two climbers.  Ideally one female and one 
male.  Please note only one Federation per country.  Climbers must be18 years old or 
older. 

 IF THE MEET IS OVER SUBSCRIBED THEN PLACES WILL BE REDUCED TO ONE 
PER COUNTRY.   

 The BMC will contact all applying Federations by email by 18 October.  Please do not 
make any bookings (flights, trains etc) until you have had confirmation of your 
places from the BMC. 

 PLEASE NOTE: emails do not always reach their destination.  It is therefore your 
responsibility to contact the BMC if you have not received an email confirming your 
Federation’s place/s on the Meet by 18 October. 
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FURTHER INFORMATION 
Watch the film from the BMC International Winter Meet 2012 
https://www.thebmc.co.uk/bmc-international-winter-meet-video 
 
Read the report from the BMC International Winter Meet 2012 https://www.thebmc.co.uk/a-
wild-week-bmc-winter-meet-report 
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